
 
 

American Legion & Auxiliary 
Department of Idaho 

Mid-Winter Conference 
Holiday Inn 

2970 W Elder Street 
Boise, ID 83705 

 
Dear Members: 
We have received information from Charlene Kelly, Department Adjutant about setting up 
reservations for the Conference. 
 
The Conference will be held at the Holiday Inn  January 9-12th 2025. 
An agenda and a menu will come as soon as I receive it! 
 
Reservations can be made:  
Select your room 
 
Phone number to call: (208) 344-7444, press 0 as soon as the recording comes on. Make sure 
to tell them that your reservation is with the American Legion block for $109. Per night. 
 
Hope to see ya soon! 
Joann Babbitt 
Department Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.ihg.com/holidayinn/hotels/us/en/find-hotels/select-roomrate?fromRedirect=true&qSrt=sBR&qIta=99801505&icdv=99801505&qSlH=BOIHI&qCiD=09&qCiMy=002025&qCoD=12&qCoMy=002025&qGrpCd=ALI&setPMCookies=true&qSHBrC=HI&qDest=2970%20West%20Elder%20Street,%20Boise,%20ID,%20US&srb_u=1&qChAge=&qRmFltr=


 
 

Mid-Winter Conference 
Children’s Toy Barn 

 
Dear Members: 
 
Please bring new toys to the Conference with the price tag on the toys! 
 
If you are giving monetary donations, please make the check out to St. Lukes Health 
Foundation and please put SLCCI in the memo line. This will designate it to the St. Lukes 
Children’s Cancer Institute. 
 
 

 
 


